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July 17, 2023 
 
Subject: Notice of Roadway Restoration 
 
Dear Resident/ANC/Local Businesses/Property Managers: 
 
The District Department of Transportation (DDOT) will begin a Roadway Improvement project along       
K Street, N.W., between 4 1/2 Street, N.W., and 6th Street, N.W., on or about Monday, July 31, 2023. 
 
This work will include repair of curbs & gutters and resurfacing of the roadway pavement within the 
project limits. It is estimated to take approximately two weeks to complete, weather permitting. 
 
If weather conditions, schedule changes or unforeseen issues do not permit our contractor to begin this 
work on the date stated above, the new start date for construction will be listed on the Emergency No 
Parking Signs posted on the poles and trees throughout the construction project site. 
 
Due to the nature of the work, curbside parking will be restricted at this location during construction. At 
least one lane of traffic will be maintained throughout the construction area. The contractor is allowed 
to work between the hours of 9:30 AM and 3:30 PM Monday through Friday and 7:00 AM to 7:00 PM on 
Saturdays. Please note the temporary “EMERGENCY NO PARKING” signs displaying the date and time 
of the construction work and move your vehicle if necessary. These signs will be posted on the streets a 
minimum of 72 hours before the start of work. 
 
DDOT thanks you in advance for your patience and understanding during the construction; if you have 
any questions or concerns, please contact our engineer Mr. Delante Toyer at delante.toyer@dc.gov, 
202-391-8236 (cell), or 202-673-6813 (office).  
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
For/ Delante Toyer 
Project Manager 
TOA, Asset Management Division 
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HELP IN YOUR LANGUAGE 

If you need help in your language, please call 202-671-2800 for free interpreter assistance. 
 

የቋንቋ እርዳታ 

በአማርኛ እርዳታ ከፈለጉ በ 202-671-2800 ይደውሉ። የነፃ አስተርጓሚ ይመደብልዎታል። 

 

語言協助 

如果您需要用（中文)接受幫助，請電洽 202-671-2800 將免費向您提供口譯員服務 

 

AIDE LINGUISTIQUE 

Si vous avez besoin d’aide en Français appelez-le 202-671-2800 et l’assistance d’un interprète 

vous sera fournie gratuitement. 

 

언어 지원 

한국어로 언어 지원이 필요하신 경우202-671-2800 로 연락을 주시면 무료로 통역이 제공됩니다. 

 

AYUDA EN SU IDIOMA 

Si necesita ayuda en Español, por favor llame al 202-671-2800 para proporcionarle un intérprete de 

manera gratuita. 

 

GIÚP ĐỠ VỀ NGÔN NGỮ 

Nếu quý vị cần giúp đỡ về tiếng Việt, xin gọi 202-671-2800 để chúng tôi thu xếp có thông dịch viên đến 

giúp quý vị miễn phí. 
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